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Clerk Report – CIL Update April 2023 

 

Council Actions Required 
 

• That council determine whether they wish to submit any comments via NALC 
 

NALC will be responding to the DLUHC consultation on the new Infrastructure Levy here. 
Please note that responses should be sent direct to NALC not via the portal  by 5pm 19th May. 

 
 

Background 
HAPTC have shared the briefing document from NALC (National Association of Local 
Councils) and are inviting comments from members. 
 
Please see the attached briefing note from NALC for council to consider.  
 
 
 

 
 

Nikki Bugden 
Clerk to the Council  

30/03/2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/technical-consultation-on-the-infrastructure-levy/technical-consultation-on-the-infrastructure-levy
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